Celella, Jessica

From: Crump, Clifton

Sent: Tuesday, January 20, 2015 8:49 AM
To: Celella, Jessica

Subject: FW: Streetcar
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Hello Jessica,

Please add to file # 141313 regarding the street car.

Thanks

Clifton Crump

Mayor’s Liaison Officer
City of Milwaukee
(414) 286-6223

Begin forwarded message:

From: "MHatch@foley.com" <MHatch@foley.com>
Date: January 16, 2015 at 5:33:49 PM CST

To: "twitko@milwaukee.gov" <twitko@milwaukee.gov>
Cc: "MHatch@foley.com" <MHatch@foley.com>
Subject: Streetcar

Alderman Witkowski,

| am writing to let you know that | strongly support the Streetcar for the many (and | think compelling)
reasons that have been well articulated in recent weeks. In addition, in many ways similar to the
conversations you and | had a couple of years ago about historic preservation, | think that the Streetcar
will make our City more attractive to the young professionals whom we need to attract and retain for
Milwaukee to be successful in the future.

| also went to Tucson a few weeks ago and rode their new streetcar, which is still of modest length, and |
was amazed at how attractive and comfortable it was. It was also packed, with some cars having
standing room only. In addition (and especially telling for me, as a real estate lawyer), it seemed as if
almost all of the buildings along the line were in the midst of some sort of redevelopment or
refurbishment. It was very impressive.

| hope that you will support the Streetcar in Milwaukee as the debate continues, and | would be happy
to discuss my support in detail, if you'd like.

Many thanks, and have a nice weekend. GO PACKERS!!
Mick

Michael W. Hatch
Foley & Lardner LLP



777 East Wisconsin Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53202-5306
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The preceding email message may be confidential or protected by the attorney-client privilege. It
is not intended for transmission to, or receipt by, any unauthorized persons. If you have received
this message in error, please (i) do not read it, (ii) reply to the sender that you received the
message in error, and (iii) erase or destroy the message. Legal advice contained in the preceding
message is solely for the benefit of the Foley & Lardner LLP client(s) represented by the Firm in
the particular matter that is the subject of this message, and may not be relied upon by any other

party.



